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Status Report on Municipal Service Reviews  
 

Dear Members of the Commission: 
 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
It is recommended the Commission receive and file this status report. 
 
DISCUSSION 
 
Projected Municipal Service Review/Sphere of Influence Update Schedule 
 
With Pam Cosby’s assistance we have prepared an schedule and projection of dates for the 
overall MSR/SOI Update project, as depicted in the enclosed chart. 
 
For each geographic area or group of local agencies there will be a “kick off” meeting, collection 
and evaluation of data, preparation of a draft report with required determinations, review of the 
draft report by the affected agencies, compliance with CEQA as appropriate and public review. 
 
The schedule is ambitious and projects completing the MSR/SOI Update by December 2005.  
The staff will try its best to adhere to the projected schedule and bring any changes or 
modifications to the attention of the Commission.  
 
Lompoc Area MSR 
 
The kick off meeting for the Lompoc area was held on September 12.  Since that time the 
following local agencies have responded to the Request for Information:  City of Lompoc, 
Lompoc Health Care District, Mission Hills CSD and Vandenberg Village CSD.   
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We have not received responses from the County Fire Protection District, County Service Area 
No. 32 (Law Enforcement) or County Service Area No. 4 (Parks) and have followed-up with a 
second request for information. 
 
In the coming weeks we will review and analyze the significant amount of data submitted by 
these agencies, draft a report to the Commission including required written determinations, 
provide the draft report to local agencies for their review, evaluate compliance with CEQA and 
schedule the matter for a public hearing by the Commission.   
 
Santa Maria Area MSR 
 
The schedule for Municipal Service Reviews projects a November 20 kick-off meeting with 
local agencies in the Santa Maria Valley to begin the data collection process.   
 
Please contact the LAFCO office if you have any questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
BOB BRAITMAN 
Executive Officer 
 
cc:  Pam Cosby, P.E., AICP 
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